
 

Translation Project Leader Form 

 Dear Translation Project Leader, Shalom.  

The Jerusalem Center for Bible Translators (JCBT) is a non-profit educational ministry which 

focuses on training mother-tongue Bible translators, consultants-in-training and consultants. This 

training, under the auspices of the Hebrew University in Jerusalem, serves to allow increasing 

numbers of people to access to the Biblical message in their mother-tongue created from a quality 

translation referencing the original Hebrew text. 

The program offers courses that teach the TEXT and its CONTEXT. This academic course 

focuses on Hebrew as the source language of the Bible. The translator is also introduced to the 

context of the Bible, the land in which was written. This unique combination equips translators to 

provide a more accurate and natural translation into their own mother-tongue as the target 

language The program has been offered in conjunction with the Hebrew University since 1995.  

This current letter is handed to you because one of your translators/ consultants has applied to 

JCBT Semester program. JCBT would like to ask your approval for the continuation of the 

Application process. This does not mean that you are committing to anything, or that you are 

guaranteeing the participation of the applicant in the upcoming Spring Semester Program. It 

simply means that you are favorable of the application process and consider this training to be 

beneficial to your project.  

Blessings,  

JCBT Co- Directors,  

Halvor and Mirja Ronning.  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

NAME OF APPLICANT: __________________________________________.  

NAME OF PROJECT LEADER: ____________________________________.  

NAME OF PROJECT: ____________________________________________.  

PROJECT LEADER SIGNATURE: _________________________________.  


